
Welcome to P2 

 

 

 

Reminders 

PE days are a Tuesday and Friday. 

Please label your child’s school and PE clothing—it is very easy to get mixed up! 

Class Rules 

 

 

 

 

 

Always keep the class tidy. 

Be kind and respect each other. 

Always listen and use a quiet hand. 

lease provide your child with a water bottle to bring to school everyday. There is 

a water machine where they can refill. 

Please check TEAMS regularly as it is a valuable source of information on home-

work and use the ‘like’ button to show you have seen the post. 

Upcoming Dates 

19th February—school photographs 

7th March—World Book Day 9details to follow) 

21st March—World Down Syndrome Day (details to follow) 

 

Our Star of the Week is presented on a Friday  

afternoon. The Star takes our class bear home for 

the weekend and is presented with a certificate. 

Our Class Teacher is 

Mrs Marrs  

 

Our Classroom          

Assistant is Miss Young. Here you will find all the information you will 

need.  



Literacy 

 

Curricular Areas 

 

Topic 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

 Over the course of term 2 we will be focusing on       

numbers to 100. We will also be covering the topics of 

time  and measure. 

Please check TEAMS for details of maths homework which 

is sent home regularly. This term we will introduce        

‘Sumdog ‘ as a tool for maths revision and homework. De-

tails to follow. 

Please also regularly practise the addition and subtraction 

facts (these were all sent as homework) up to 20. 

Sounds we will focus on in term 3 are ch, th, wh, ee/ea, 

oo, ai/ay, oi/oy and oa/ow. Details of the tricky words will 

be sent out on TEAMS. 

This term we will continue to  focus on adjectives and us-

ing these in our writing. We will also be  learning a wider 

range of conjunctions (e.g then, so, because) and pronouns, 

common nouns and proper nouns. 

Please continue to revise ORT words and wordboxes  as well 

as tricky words (if your child still takes these home). 

Our topic for term 2 is ‘’Weather’. This will     

involve learning about the seasons and different 

types of weather as well as the water cycle..  

Children are encouraged to bring in objects from 

home relevant to our topic for discussion. 

We will also be learning about Chinese New Year 

and Burns Night celebrations.  

Music— every Wednesday with Mrs Carter. 

P.E—every Tuesday with our PE specialist Miss Quince 

and every Friday with Mrs Marrs ). Term 3 will focus 

on gymnastics. 

ICT— Weekly with Mrs Marrs. 

Free Flow— every Monday and Thursday afternoon. 

 


